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I strongly support the proposed amendment to ban the discharge of scrubber wastes into Puget
sound. Though we live in Minnesota we love visiting the San Juans and Puget Sound. We hope this
amendment will be adopted and slow or reverse the dangerous conditions leading to the decline of
Orcas and the Chinook Salmon.
adopt this amendment and add some permanent protection in the high traffic area that is home to
some of the most threatened marine species. Thank you for your consideration.


